
Our McGuffey 4th Grade Students will be 
participating in the ‘Learn to Swim’ program at 

Warren G. Harding again this school year.  There will 
be a total of eight classes per session.  

 
Two of our 4th Grade Classes will 

attend September 23-26 and 
September 30-October 4 and the 

other two classes will attend 
February 10-13 and 18-21.   

 
The classroom teacher will communicate the details 

of the swim program to our 4th Grade families. 
 

If you have questions about the ‘Learn to Swim’ 
program, please contact your child’s teacher. 


